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Dear parent/carer,   
 
Year 11 Exam Information evening  
 
On Thursday 24th October, we will be hosting a Year 11 exam information evening in preparation 
for your child’s upcoming mock examinations. It is a critical event in your child’s Year 11 journey.  
Your attendance at this event is crucial in supporting your child’s preparation for their first set of 
Year 11 mock exams, which will run from 11th-20th November 2024, and for their formal exams in 
summer 2025. During the evening you will receive vital information about good study habits and our 
expectations around formal exams. There will be key information from all Heads of Subject and each 
family that attends will also receive a resource pack to help support your child’s revision. We will 
also have revision guides and calculators for sale. By attending the event you will leave armed with 
all the information and revision resources needed for your child to succeed in the upcoming mock 
exams.   
This part of the evening will be from 5.10pm-5.50pm in South Hall.   
 
Careers Fair  
 
In addition to this, in the school’s Sports Hall we will have a Careers Fair. This event is from 4.00pm - 
6.30pm. There will be over 30 local colleges and trainee providers all in one place for you and your 
child to gather valuable information about your child’s next steps after Year 11.   
 
Prom wear sale   
In the canteen area, we will also have our Prom wear sale for the evening.  We will be selling outfits 
for the Year 11 Prom at discounted prices. We have a wide selection of brand-new dresses and suits 
as well as pre-loved and gifted items from our local community.   
 
Every family that attends the event will be entered into a prize draw. To confirm your attendance at 
the event please complete the following form:   
 
Year 11 Exam Information Evening RSVP  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the event. If you have any questions, please do get in contact.   
 
Many thanks 
 
Hannah Jenkins   
 
Vice Principal   
  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/RZ6gRDPzzq

